CONFIDENTIAL

Foreign and Commonwealth Office

London SWI1A 2AH

11 November 1983

Bey Jolw |

Visit of Yugoslav Prime Minister

We agreed that I would write to let you have our
recommendations for the UK team at the Plenary talks
which the Prime Minister will be holding with Mrs Planinc
from 1145 to 1300 on Wednesday 16 November.

In addition to the Prime Minister and yourself, we
suggest that the following should attend: the Foreign
Secretary, Sir J Bullard, Mr Scott (HM Ambassador at
Belgrade) and Mr Cartledge. We understand that Mr Channon
would be available to attend the talks if the Prime Ministr
wished, together with Mr Littler (HM Treasury).

I am copying this letter to John Kerr (HM Treasury)
and to Jonathan Rees (Department of Trade and Industry).

YMM

s Ukt

(P F Ricketts)
Private Secretary

A J Coles Esq
10 Downing Street
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